
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
College	Tuesday:			
Wear	your	college	gear!	
	
beverlyhighlights.com	
	
Fridays	are	Norman	Pride	Days!	
Wear	your	orange	and	black!	
Go	Normans!	

	
If	you	DO	NOT	have	a	2013‐2014	BHHS	parking		
permit,	you	CANNOT	park	anywhere	on	campus.		
NO	exceptions!	
	
	
 

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
The	CAHSEE	is	next	Tuesday	and	Wednesday,	February	4	and	5!	
10th	Graders	–	Get	ready	for	the	CAHSEE	today!	
Look	up	where	you	will	be	testing	next	week!	
The	lists	are	in	front	of	the	library,	outside	House	B,	with	the	House	Assistants,	the	Principal’s	Office	and	the	Attendance	Office.	
	
All	 boys	 currently	 playing	 winter	 sports	 interested	 in	 tryout	 out	 for	 volleyball,	 tryouts	 for	 you	 will	 be	Monday,	
February	3	at	2	30	pm	in	the	east	gym.		
	

Bell	Schedule	 Tuesday	–	CAHSEE	testing	
for	the	10th	graders	

CAHSEE	testing	 8:00	a.m.	–	11:30	a.m.	
Nutrition	 11:30	a.m.	–	11:35	a.m.	
Period	2	 11:44	a.m.	–	12:30	p.m.	
Lunch	 12:30	p.m.	–	1:10	p.m.	
Period	4	 1:19	p.m.	–	2:05	p.m.	
Period	6	 2:14	p.m.	–	3:00	p.m.	
Period	8	 3:09	p.m.	–	3:55	p.m.	

Bell	Schedule Wednesday	–	CAHSEE	testing	
for	the	10th	graders	

CAHSEE	testing 8:00	a.m.	–	11:30	a.m.
Nutrition 11:30	a.m.	–	11:35	a.m.
Period 3 11:44	a.m.	–	12:30	p.m.
Lunch 12:30	p.m.	–	1:10	p.m.
Period 5 1:19	p.m.	–	2:05	p.m.
Period 7 2:14	p.m.	–	3:00	p.m.
Period 1 3:09	p.m.	–	3:55	p.m.

FRIDAY, January 31, 2014 
 
 

Attention	All	Students		
Parking	On	Campus!!!	

	
 You	must	park	in	your	assigned	spot.	

PROHIBITED	AREAS:		
‐	Visitor	and	Staff	Lots	
‐	Reserved	spaces:		
LOT	B	1‐5	
LOT	C	223‐228	
LOT	PE	260‐270	and	273‐277	
	

 You	must	have	your	permit	visible	and	posted	in	
the	REAR	VIEW	mirror	(not	flipped	over	nor	
behind	another	permit)	

	
 DID	SOMEONE	PARK	IN	YOUR	SPOT?	

Report	it	to	House	B	either:	
1) In	person;	or	
2) By	email	to	mbuckley@bhusd.org	

When	you	report	this,	be	sure	to	IDENTIFY	
the	car	in	your	spot	(make,	model,	color)	
and	the	BHHS	parking	pass	number	(if	it	has	
one).	

	
 You	may	be	subject	to	a	ticket/fine	if	you	violate	

any	of	the	above	rules!

SCHEDULE	FOR	NEXT	WEEK	
	
Monday:	Regular	Schedule	
Tuesday:	CAHSEE	Schedule	(see	below)	
Wednesday:	CAHSEE	Schedule	(see	below)	
Thursday:	Regular	Schedule		
Friday:	Regular	Schedule	

 



The	Beverly	Hills	Women's	Club	Junior	Members	are	seeking	new	and	motivated	female	community	service	team	players.	
This	is	a	great	way	to	meet	new	friends	and	do	community	service	in	your	neighborhood	and	the	city	at	large,	This	year	some	of	
our	 target	 projects	 are:	 raising	 money	 for	 disadvantaged	 teens,	 visiting	 senior	 centers,	 serving	 various	 soup	 kitchens	 and	
gathering	items	for	monthly	food	drives.	
	
If	you	are	interested	please	contact	BHWC	Juniors	President,	Mishka	Asli	at	mishkaasli@yahoo.com.	(For	parents	seeking	
more	information,	please	contact	BHWC	President	Mumsey	Nemiroff	@	310‐276‐5804	or	visit	us	at	1700	Chevy	Chase	Drive,	
Beverly	Hills,	CA	90210	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
For	everyone's	safety,	we	are	asking	students	to	refrain	 from	loitering	 in	the	Student	Parking	Garage	(Lot	B)	and	on	Heath	
Avenue	during	lunch	time.	The	upper	tier	of	the	front	lawn	is	close	by	and	available	for	you	during	lunch.	You	are	welcome	
to	enter	the	garage	at	the	end	of	lunch.	
	
Also,	a	reminder	to	drive	SLOWLY	at	all	times	on	campus.	Thank	you	for	your	cooperation.	We	want	to	keep	everyone	safe	
at	all	times.	
	
Sophomores	and	Juniors!	Compass	Test	Prep	is	offering	a	Practice	SAT	exam‐	($25)	on	Sunday,	February	2.	To	sign	up,	call	
(310)	550‐0300	or	visit	compassprep.com/events/bhhs.	
	
CAREER	DAY	2014	–	The	Career	Day	committee	will	be	holding	a	meeting	on	Tuesday,	February	4	at	lunch	in	room	290.	
This	 is	 your	 opportunity	 to	 help	 plan	 one	 of	 the	 biggest	 school	 events	 of	 the	 year.	 Please	 e‐mail	 Mr.	 Rappaport	 at	
srappaport@bhusd.org	if	you	are	interested	in	joining	the	planning	committee.	
	
Summer	Opportunities	–	Please	 see	 the	 bulletin	 board	 outside	House	 A	 for	 a	 variety	 of	 summer	 opportunities.	 There	 are	
programs	in	community	service,	test	prep,	pre‐college,	the	arts,	and	a	variety	of	other	areas.	
	
Wow!	 “Brief	 Encounter”	 preview	 tickets	 are	 available	 for	 performances	 on	 Sunday,	 February	 16	@	 7pm	 and	 Tuesday,	
February	18	@	8pm.!	 A	wonderful	 holiday	 gift	 from	The	Wallis;	 The	 greater	 BHUSD	 school	 community	 is	 invited	 to	 avail	
themselves	of	 this	offer.	 	 $30	discount	code	 is	BH30.	Tickets	may	be	purchased	using	 the	 code	online	at	 thewallis.org	or	by	
calling	their	box	office	at	(310)746	–	4000.		
	
USC	Summer	Programs	for	High	School	Students	
The	Director	of	Summer	Programs	at	USC	will	be	available	to	talk	to	students	in	grades	9‐12	who	are	interesting	in	participating	
in	a	summer	program	at	USC	 to	earn	college	credits.	He	will	have	a	 table	 in	 front	of	the	 library	on	Thursday,	February	6	
during	lunch	(1:09	‐1:49	P.M.)	
	
Fox	Writing	Contest:	Like	classical	mythology?	Like	creative	writing?	This	is	the	contest	for	you!	Create	your	own	take	on	
Hercules'	Twelve	Labors	and	submit	your	work	to	Mrs.	Fine	in	Room	212	by	Friday,	February	28.	Email	afine@bhusd.org	
for	details.	Bona	Fortuna!	
	
College	Tuesday	Workshops	for	Juniors	in	the	College	Center:	12:30	–	1	pm	and	3:20	‐4:00	p.m.	in	Room	273	
2/4	SAT	vs	ACT:	Which	Test	is	Right	for	you?	
2/11	Exploring	State	Colleges	Outside	of	California	
2/18	Looking	Beyond	UC:	Private	Four‐Year	Colleges	in	California	
2/25	Telling	Your	Story	with	the	Personal	Statement	
3/4	Making	the	Most	of	Your	College	Visits	
	
Peer	Tutoring	is	back	‐	Your	fellow	students	would	love	to	help	you!	Peer	tutors	are	available	Monday‐Thursday	at	lunch	in	
the	CAREER	CENTER	(Room	292).	Tutoring	is	also	available	Monday	‐	Thursday	after	school	beginning	next	Tuesday	January	
21st.	After	school	tutoring	has	moved	to	the	Career	Center.	
	
NORMANS!!!	Do	you	have	any	old	cellular	devices	sitting	around?	
Service	Learning	will	be	collecting	them	from	Monday,	January	6	–	Friday,	January	31!	
Boxes	will	be	set	up	at	each	House	for	you	to	drop	off	your	old	cell	phones!	All	devices	will	be	cleared	of	their	memory	so	that	
you	don’t	have	to	worry	about	any	security	or	privacy	issues.	The	cellphones	will	be	donated	to	The	Concern	Foundation	who	
will	transform	the	phones	to	money	for	cancer	research.		
	



OUTSMART	THE	SAT!	The	Foundation	BH	has	partnered	with	Catalyst	 for	an	SAT	Bootcamp,	 a	one‐weekend	seminar	 that	
arms	 students	 with	 go‐to	 strategies	 for	 every	 question	 they’re	 guaranteed	 to	 face	 on	 the	 SAT.	DATE	&	 TIME:	 Saturday,	
February	22	&	Sunday,	February	23.	9	a.m.	‐	1	p.m.	LOCATION:	Jon	Cherney	Lecture	Hall.	COST:	$165/student	for	the	entire	
weekend	 and	 course	materials.	A	portion	of	 the	proceeds	benefits	The	Foundation	BH!	 Visit	 the	 school	website	 for	more	
information	about	what	 this	SAT	Bootcamp	will	 cover.	For	more	 information	or	 to	enroll,	 visit	www.CatalystPrep.com	 and	
click	 the	 Bootcamp	 Sign‐Up	 tab	 on	 the	 website’s	 menu	 bar.	 The	 deadline	 to	 enroll	 in	 this	 special	 SAT	 prep	 opportunity	 is	
Wednesday,	February	19th	at	6	p.m.		
	
Are	 you	 NEW	 to	 the	 U.	 S.	within	 the	 last	 three	 years?	 Come	 to	 the	 After	 School	 Newcomer	 Technology	 Center	 on	
Thursdays	 after	 school!	 This	 is	 an	 afterschool	 support	 program	 especially	 for	 YOU!	 You	 can	 use	 websites	 and	 software	
programs	to	improve	your	English,	study	for	classes,	or	do	your	homework.	We	will	explore	everything	from	the	Khan	Academy	
to	your	very	own	teachers’	online	resources	and	websites.	You	may	even	be	helping	each	other!	No	grades,	no	lecture‐just	work	
on	whatever	you	want	to	work	on,	get	help,	and	see	yourself	improve!		
	
3:00‐4:00	pm	in	the	FL	Computer	Lab	
Second	Semester	Dates:	ALWAYS	on	a	Thursday!	The	next	session	is	Thursday,	January	30.	
February	6,	20,	27	
March	6,	13,	20,	27	
April	10,	24	
May	1,	15,	22		
	
Get	 an	 ASB	 Card!	 Buying	 an	 ASB	 card	 raises	 money	 for	 the	 school	 to	 support	 your	 student	 activities	 and	
clubs/organizations!	It	also	has	benefits	for	the	cardholder,	including	free	admission	to	athletic	games	and	discounts	at	
local	restaurants.	
Discounts	you	receive	with	the	2013‐2014	BHHS	ASB	card:	
‐10%	off:	Bibigo	(Beverly	Dr);	Brooklyn	Water	Bagel	Company;	Fresh	Brothers	(+	free	drink,	Beverly	Dr);	Froyo	Life	Premium	
Frozen	Yogurt	(Beverly	Dr);	&	Momed	
‐15%	off:	Bagel	Nosh	of	Beverly	Hills	(2pm‐5pm	every	day),	Ice	Cream	Lab;	Yogurtland	(Beverly	Center)	
‐15%	off	Sticker	Planet	‐	located	in	the	historic	Farmers	Market	next	to	The	Grove.	www.stickerplanetLA.com	
‐Free	drink:	Roni's	Diner	
	
Food	Services	News!	
Please	have	your	ID	card	ready	or	your	7‐Digit	ID	number	memorized	for	faster	service.	
	
Nutrition	
Cart	Locations	 STC	building,	2nd	Floor,	and	near	the	Weight	Room	
	
Items	for	sale			 Breakfast	burritos:	$2.50;	Pizza	bagels:		$2.00;	Toasted	butter	bagels:		$0.50;	Drinks	and	snacks:		$1.00.	
I	have	a	student	account.		Where	can	I	buy	food	at	nutrition?	STC	
The	2nd	Floor	Cart	now	uses	student	accounts	in	place	of	cash.		
	
Lunch	
Branded	Foods	‐	$3.50	‐	$7.00	
Locations	 Food	Cart:		Front	Lawn	 Corner	Room:		Outside	Cafeteria,	3rd	Floor	
Daily	Specials		 	

 Monday		 Nagila	Cheese	Pizza:		$3.50/slice;	Jersey	Mike’s	Mini	Sub:	$5.00	
 Tuesday	 Fresh	Brothers	Individual	Pizza	for	$4.50;	Jersey	Mike’s	Mini	Sub:	$5.00,	Nagila	½	Falafel	Wrap:	$7.00		
 Wednesday	 Nagila	Cheese	Pizza:	$3.50/slice;	Pick	Up	Stix	House	Chicken	Bowl:		$4.00	
 Thursday	 Nagila	Cheese	Pizza	for	$3.50/slice;	Jersey	Mike’s	Mini	Sub:	$5.00	
 Friday	 	 Fresh	Bros	Individual	Pizza:		$4.50;	El	Pollo	Loco	BRC	Burrito:	$3.50;	Nagila	½	Shawarma	Wrap:	$7.00	
 Student	accounts	can	be	used	at	the	front	lawn	cart	to	pay	for	food.	 	Have	your	ID	card	ready	or	your	7‐Digit	ID	

number	memorized	for	faster	service.	
	
Meal	Deals	‐	$6.00	
Location	 CAFETERIA	
What	a	Meal	Includes	 milk	or	water,	fruits	&	veggies,	and	a	cookie	or	Goldfish	crackers.	
Meal	Options	 	 Up	to	5	different	meal	options	daily!	

o Mexican	Food	Bar	 Customize	your	own	burrito,	nachos,	or	bare	burrito	choosing	from	a	variety	of	toppings.	
	

o From	the	Grill	 			 Mon/Wed/Fri:		Hamburgers	and	Cheeseburgers	 	 Tues/Thurs:		All	Beef	Hot	Dogs	
o Vegetarian	Pasta	 Mon:		Mac	&	Cheese	 	 Tues:		Cheese	Ravioli	

	 	 	 Wed:		Spaghetti	 	 	 Thurs:		Spinach	Tortellini	 Fri:		Cheese	Manicotti	
o Chicken		 	 Orange	Chicken	bowls	with	noodles,	rice,	and	veggies	
o Pizza	 	 	 Cheese	Pizza		

	



 

 

 

How	do	I	Access	My	STUDENT	ACCOUNT?	 	 MyPaymentsPlus	
Go	to	http://www.mypaymentsplus.com/	or	download	 the	app	 to	check	your	account	balance,	add	money	online,	or	view	
your	transaction	history.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
This	 past	 weekend	 the	 DECA	 Club	 attended	 the	 Southern	 California	 District	 Competition	 in	 Anaheim.	 37	 club	 members	
competed	by	taking	an	exam	on	Friday	night	followed	by	role	play	events	on	Saturday.	We	came	home	with	over	40	different		
awards	and	the	following	students	placed	in	the	top	3	in	their	events.		It	was	great	to	see	so	many	underclassman	succeed	in		
their	 first	 competition.	 Congratulate	 them	 and	 ask	 them	 all	 you	 can	 about	 what	 goes	 on	 at	 a	 DECA	 Conference.	 Our	 state	
competition	 is	 coming	 up	 Thursday,	 February	 6	 –	 Sunday,	 February	 9.	 	 It	 is	 not	 too	 late	 to	 join!!	 If	 you	 want	 more	
information,	meetings	are	held	every	Monday	in	Room	292.	
Luca	Amato	and	Sam	Schwartz:	1st	place,	Buying	&	Merchandising.	 Justin	Azarian	and	Aaron	Nehmadi:	2nd	place,	Buying	&	
Merchandising.	Austin	Mack:	2nd	Place,	Business	Finance	Series.	Olivia	Koshy	and	Sam	Schnapp:	2nd	place,	Marketing		
Communications.	Brennen	Hakimianpour:	3rd	place,	Hotel	&	Lodging	Management	Series.	Charly	Azoulay:	3rd	place,	Human	
Resources	Management.	Shyra	Costas	and	Shayna	Sharim:	3rd	place,	Hospitality	Services.	Madeleine	Tirella	and	Tiffany	Kim:	
3rd	place,	Marketing	Communications.	Evan	Rennie	and	Yaniv	Sadka:	3rd	place,	 Sports	&	Entertainment	Marketing.	Eleanor	
Bogart‐Stuart	and	Jackie	Hauser:	3rd	place,	Hospitality	Services.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Boys	Golf	team:	All	boys	interested	in	being	on	this	year's	team,	notify	Coach	Newman	by	email:	jnewman@bhusd.org	or	see	
him	in	person.	This	includes	members	of	last	year’s	team.	Tryouts	will	be	arranged.	Boys	who	have	already	tried	out	are	already		
on	the	team.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Seniors	‐	BHHS	Scholarships:	Every	year	Beverly	Hills	High	School	is	privileged	to	offer	numerous	scholarship	awards	from	
private	supporters.	Applications	are	available	in	House	C	for	the	2014	BHHS	Scholarships.	All	interested	seniors	are	encouraged	
to	apply.	The	application	deadline	is	Tuesday,	February	28	by	3:00	p.m.	Return	the	application	to	Mrs.	Hale	in	House	C.	
	
	


